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				To help improve air quality, an Ultra-Low Emission Zone (ULEZ) will be in place in Central London from 8th April 2019, in the same area as the Congestion Charge.  Most vehicles, including cars and vans, will need to meet new, tighter exhaust emission standards (ULEZ Standards), or be liable for a daily charge to drive within the ULEZ area.

As a result, the APC Network are now introducing a London ULEZ/Congestion Surcharge, for all UK next day deliveries and this will affect postcodes which can be found at this link:

[bookmark: _GoBack]https://tfl.gov.uk/corporate/transparency/freedom-of-information/foi-request-detail?referenceId=FOI-2241-1819  (current listing can be viewed on our website)

Therefore from the 8th April 2019, deliveries into these postcodes will attract a £1.00 surcharge.

Our current on-time delivery performance is 99.81% and our Network APC are keen to improve this and exceed a target of 99.95%.  In order to do this they are looking to remove freight from the network that is more akin to pallet organisations and as such have introduced a 20 item limit on single consignments. If you have shipments that exceed this limit, then you will need to manifest those consignments separately for every 20 items despatched to one location.

If you have any questions relating to the above, please feel free to contact our Customer Services team on 020 8391 4223 and we will be happy to assist you further.

Richard Woods

Richard Woods
Operations Director
On behalf of Streetwise Couriers
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